
Submitter: Jason Hector 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: Senate Committee On Rules 

Measure, Appointment or Topic: SB210 

In person voting poses many obstacles for people to be able to participate in the 

election process. As a healthcare worker, it would create even more strain on an 

already struggling system if everyone needed to be off on one day to vote in person, 

for every election that happens. Mail in voting allows ease of access to every 

Oregonian and allows individuals to vote when they are available, as long as they are 

mailed back by the deadline. 


